
The annual Mountain View Alumni was held on 8/24/22 at the Mountain View Restaurant, Clifford at 
6:00. In attendance were Lucas Taylor, Lenny Evans, Andrea Sanders, Jasper Defazio and Phyllis 
Sanauskas. 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Lucas Taylor. 
 
Minutes of previous meeting on July 27th were reviewed with a motion to approve these minutes by 
Jasper and seconded by Lenny. 
 
 In Diane’s absence it was noted that the balance for Mountain View Alumni is still $13,587.71. 
 
Committee Reports: 
Audit – Still waiting to hear from Jim Olecki on the audit status for the Mountain View Alumni. 
Legal & Policy- nothing to report. 
Memberships -nothing to report. 
By Laws – nothing to report. 
Scholarships -Lenny suggested 3 students @ $1000 for next year. After some discussion, Lucas will email 
the criteria to all of us and this will need to be voted on at the next meeting. 
Web page – Lucas explained purpose of having a link on the School webpage to get involvement from 
the interested students, parents and employees. Andrea will lead this project to connect our Mountain 
View Alumni and the Mountain View School into a stronger bond. 
 
 
Association Events: 
The Distinguished Alumni Dinner will be held on Saturday, November 5th, 2022. The committee met 
with Tara, owner of Mountain View Restaurant, to go over the packages available.  
Lenny made a motion to accept package #2 and Jasper seconded the motion. We noted our choices as 
follows: Bruschetta 
 Assorted meat & cheese platters 
 Butter & Herb crusted pork w/homemade stuffing 
 Chicken Florentine 
 Italian Roasted Potatoes 
 Penne A la Vodka 
 Glazed Carrots 
 Assorted Desserts 
 
$30.00 will be the price per dinner for this event. We also discussed with Tara the need for vegetarian 
meals and she will do this for 3-10 dinners, separately from our buffet dinner. 5-6:00 will be cocktail 
hour, we requested a cash bar, 6:00 dinner & 7:00 presentations. 
A reminder by Phyllis that we will need an RSVP for anyone attending the dinner to make sure our count 
is correct.  We will need to give a head count and number of vegetarian meals by the end of October 
and a deposit will then be requested. 
Our nominees for our distinguished alumni on November 5th, 2022 are John Roba 1975, Dominick Pulice 
1975 and Kyle Klim 2002. Jasper made a motion to accept the above referenced honorees and Phyllis 
seconded the motion. 
Lucas will get the citations and clocks needed for the presentation. Phyllis will handle the centerpieces 
once we have a count of the number of tables needed. 
 



Old Business – none to report 
New Business – Phyllis reported that in going over all of the spreadsheets, we should dispense with the 
$10 annual membership unless someone would be able to continually go out after the members, each 
year for their money. Lenny made a motion to omit the 1 year membership and Jasper seconded the 
motion. The lifetime membership will be available @ $50. 
 
On that note, Phyllis also suggested the Craft Fair to once again get some more involvement from the 
public. She will be having a booth in November at the Craft Fair and would be willing to share with the 
Alumni, a spot to talk with people and get the Alumni Association noted and possibly get some 
memberships. 
 
Date of next meeting will be September 28th @ 6:00 at the Mountain View Restaurant. 
Meeting was adjourned @ 7:15 with a motion from Phyllis and seconded by Jasper. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
 
Phyllis Sanauskas 
 
 
 
Several days later, I received contact from Tammy Kaminski who will be our fourth honoree at the 
dinner in November. 
      


